
Public 
Workshop

Osborne to Downtown Walk Bike Bridge and Connections - Phase 2

The City of Winnipeg is committed to building a pedestrian and cycling 
infrastructure for people of all ages and abilities. Using your input, conceptual 
designs for a proposed new bridge over the Assiniboine River to connect 
Osborne Village to the Downtown and future cycling routes have been prepared.

Winnipeggers are invited to help refine the designs to provide a safe and more 
convenient connection.

Date: Tuesday, June 5, 2018 
Time: 6 p.m. – 8 p.m.
Location: Augustine United Church, Guild Hall, 444 River Ave. 
Format: Presentation at 6 p.m., followed by small group discussions

For inquiries or for those who require alternate formats or interpretation in order to 
participate, please contact above email or phone number by June 4, 2018.

If you would like to attend the workshop, please
RSVP to City-Engage@winnipeg.ca or call 204-986-4243. 
For more information or to fill out an online survey, visit 

winnipeg.ca/walkbikeprojects



For more information, visit winnipeg.ca/walkbikeprojects.

We are collecting further input on 
conceptual designs for the 
Osborne to Downtown Walk 
Bike Bridge and Connections 
project. 

We're seeking feedback on:
• Three bridge design 

concepts, one of which will be 
further developed to a full 
preliminary design level.

• Proposed park concepts for   
  Fort Rouge and McFadyen 
  Parks.

• Proposed north-south and 
  east-west pedestrian and 
  cycling connections 
  throughout Osborne Village. 

We want to hear from you!
Visit the project website to read 
through the updated project tabs, 
fill out the latest interactive 
survey or RSVP for a public 
workshop to discuss the latest 
conceptual designs with the 
project team and other in your 
community.  

Option 1: Girder Bridge  

Option 2: Cable-Stayed
Bridge

Option 3: Suspension 
Bridge

Public 
Workshop




